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Please submit notices for the October newsletter by this coming Tuesday, September 27th.

Sunday, Sept. 27

9:00 A.M. INDOOR / MASK-ONLY Family Service. Live streamed.



10:00 A.M. WOODS / MASK-OPTIONAL Family Service 
Please maintain the six-foot distance (asked for by the state) between individuals of different households. IF RAINING, this will be an Indoor/Mask-Only service.



Usher/Setup for 10:00 A.M. service: Cade Cole
Coming up:

Thursday, Oct. 15

7:30 P.M. Kempton New Church Annual Meeting. 




Location: Chris and Heather Smith’s outdoor pavilion. 
Autumn Weekends: As you may have seen on Facebook, we made the hard decision to not hold Autumn Weekends this year. We're looking into other fundraising options, which may include a different "Autumn Weekends at Home.” The details are still being worked out, but if you are interested in helping with this kind of project, please reach out to us. We appreciate all the love and support for our annual tradition and look forward to coming back in 2021 with renewed effort and exciting new ideas. – Kit and Torrey Cooper
Fun News: John and Alexandra Cole and family have moved to the Glenn house on the edge of downtown Kempton (Gray will occupy part of it for a few months more). It’s delightful to think of a new family growing up there. 
Needing Newspaper: Shayne Boyesen is doing a paper-mâché project with students and could use some newspaper. Please call me if you have any to spare in spite of it becoming wood-stove season.               Thanks – Carla (610-756-6140) 
Help Wanted: King, At Your Service is hiring full or part-time tree workers. No experience necessary. Must be 18+. Contact us if you are interested (610-756-6024 or derrick@kingatyourservice.com).
House for Sale in New Tripoli: 3 bedrooms; 2 full baths; central air; forced heat; a large deck; and a two-car garage. In a cul-de-sac on 1.14 acres in the Northwestern School District.                                                                    Contact Hugh and Margaret Heinrichs.
REPEATS:
General Mills Box Tops for Education due by Thursday, October 15th.  These support our library. You can mail them to the school or send them in with your child (addressed to Carla Kerr, can be handed to a teacher), or leave them in the Box Tops can in the church foyer. Thank you to those that have been scanning their receipts after shopping with the new Box Tops App.  If anyone is interested in learning how to download the app or how to use it, please feel free to contact me.  Thanks – Carrie Olmstead

For Rent – possibly by October 1: “Meyers” Farm (Hawk Mountain Road and Pine Creek Road, walkable to the church). 4 bedrooms. 1 ½ baths. Please call for more information.  – Emily Bau-Madsen                                                        
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